
 

PO Box 157, Edenhope VIC 3318 
E-mail: edenhope@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Priest: Father John Corrigan 
Tel: 03 5581 1044  or  Mob: 0422 342 499 

E-mail: john.corrigan@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Child Safety Officer: John Donegan 
Tel: 03 5581 1933 

SUNDAY LITURGIES 
 First Sunday: 9am Mass 
 Second Sunday: 10:30 Lay-led Assembly 
 Third Sunday: 11am Mass 
 Fourth Sunday: 5pm Mass 
 Fifth Sunday: 10am Ecumenical Service 

View the whole area schedule at bit.do/mass-times 

Please pray for those whose anniversaries 
occur at this time: Mary Monica Kealy, Bernice 
Mulraney, Muriel Mahney, John McDonnell, 
Pauline (Flynn) Egger, Valerie Mahoney, Annie 
Sheridan, Annie Foster. 

Collections: 

 Sunday 8th July 
 Presbytery $155.00
 Planned Giving $25.00 
 For Total (Financial Year) $1,098.00 

THIS WEEK: Sunday 15th July, 11am Mass 
FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Leader:  
Reader: K. Neall 
Psalm/Intercession: G. Griffin 
Gifts: Neall children 
Communion: C. McFarlane 
Cleaning: M. Rowe, K. Neall 
Linen: C. McCann 
Lawns: D. McCann 
Collection: A. Mahoney, R. Burgess 

NEXT WEEK: Sunday 22nd July, 5pm Mass 
SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Leader:  
Reader: C. McCann 
Psalm/Intercession: P. Clarke 
Gifts: P. & G. Clarke 
Communion: M. Payne 
Cleaning: M. Rowe, K. Neall 
Linen: C. McCann 
Lawns: D. McCann 
Collection: A. Mahoney, R. Burgess 

 NEWS FROM ST MALACHY’S SCHOOL 

Welcome to Term 3! 
Tues 17th Matt in Warrnambool for Grad PD 
Wed 18th  Mel in Warrnambool for Mentoring PD 
Thu 19th  Sarah McDonald – speech pathologist visit 
Thu 26th  Grandparents’ Day 
Mon 30th  Angela returns 

REDEMPTORIST VISITORS: Welcome to Fr Bill and Br 
Ivan, who are part of a team of Redemptorists whom 
Bishop Paul has invited to visit parishes throughout 
the diocese. They will speak to us today about the 
2020 Plenary Council and how we prepare individually 
and as a local community. A light lunch of soup and 
bread rolls will follow today’s Mass. 

PLENARY COUNCIL 2020: The present phase of  
Listening and Dialogue offers an opportunity for 
individuals and groups to have your voices directly 
heard by the Plenary Council prior to the Council’s 
agenda being developed. This Listening and Dialogue 
phase of preparation is open until Ash Wednesday 
2019.  These are the questions you are asked to 
consider and respond to: 

1. What do you think God is asking of us in Australia 
at this time? 

2.  What questions do you have about the future of 
the Church for the Plenary Council to consider in 
2020? 

3.  Do you have a story of your experience of faith, 
or the Church you would like to share? 

Parishes and other groups in the diocese, large or 
small, are encouraged to gather to listen, talk and 
respond.  A group does not need to develop a single 
response.  All responses can be submitted, all voices 
are welcome. 

THE EDENHOPE SACRIFICIAL GIVING PROGRAM 
ended on 30th June 2018. Thank you to all those who 
participated. Now that Edenhope has joined the new 
parish of St Mary MacKillop’s, Western Border, new 
stewardship arrangements will be made. Contributors 
are asked to maintain their current giving patterns for 
the rest of the year. A new program, encompassing all 
of the communities which constitute the new parish, 
will be launched in the new year. 

 


